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From: Dee Kay <dmkay22@gmail.com>
Sent: March-01-16 8:14 PM
To: Magnifico, Rose

I am writing this letter expressing how disappointed I am to see the building which is being proposed on the
former Dr. McLean/Wallace site. I believe Woodbridge as a whole has not retained any type of historical feel
whatsoever and the village of Woodbridge itself is now following suit with this proposed monstrosity.

I have lived in Woodbridge for more than 4 decades and realize that in that time progress most certainly needed
to happen. However I believe that the applicant somehow has sidestepped the planning process by increasing
the size of this proposed development. The traffic congestion alone makes this development ludicrous.

Short and sweet, not historical, ugly, monstrous, congestive. An eye-sore, to say the least. This gives me
even more incentive to leave Vaughan once and for all.

Dee Piper



